

Newsletter: 008

21 February 2021

Re: Year Levels Rostering Home

Kia ora koutou, Talofa lava, Malo e lelei, Kia orana, Fakalofa lahi atu, Bula vinaka, Namaste,

Due to the increasing number of Covid-19 cases in the community, a number of staff have been identified as close contacts of positive cases. This means that it has become very difficult to ensure that the school has adequate staffing to cover all classes.

As a result, we have made the decision to roster year levels home for the remainder of the week. Work will be available for students on their teachers' google sites to continue on with. Students will be expected to continue their learning at home on these days.

The following year levels will be rostered home as below:

- Tuesday 22 February Year 10
- Wednesday 23 February Year 12 & 13 a reminder that school will finish early due to the Paid Union Meeting, at 12:40pm
- Thursday 24 February Year 11
- Friday 25 February Year 9

We will review this arrangement at the end of the week and will advise if further rostering home is required.

Thank you for your patience as we respond to a rapidly changing situation.

Ngā mihi nui,

Simon Cragg

Tumuaki/Principal